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NIST 800-171 Guidelines for Protecting Sensitive Information  
  
 
July 9,2023  
  
On behalf of Trustwave Government Solutions, thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on SP 800-
171 Rev. 3. In general, we believe that these changes are a positive step forward in protecting sensitive 
information.   
  
Changes to remove derived requirements should reduce confusion among federal contractors who are not 
governance, risk and compliance experts. We also appreciate the added detail to security requirement 
specifications which will make compliance easier. 
  
We commend NIST for the revisions to date and look forward to continuing to work with you on this effort. 
 
Regards,  
 
 
Adam Rak  
Sr. Director 
Government Relations  
 




